August, 2023

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to our class! I hope you are all having a wonderful summer. Ms. Bethanie and I are
excited to start a new school year and are looking forward to seeing everyone on the first day of
school.

As far as school supplies go, instead of having everyone running around town (or around the
internet) trying to find all of the specific supplies that the children need, I order all of our
supplies. This saves time and money for all of us. It also ensures that everyone has everything
they need on the first day of school so we can get back to work quickly. The total cost of each
school supply box is $40, which will include all of the journals, notebooks, paper, pencils, erasers
as well as bandaids and tissues, etc. for the year. Here is the link where you can pay for the
supply box: https://ms-ann-supply-box.cheddarup.com

In addition your child will need a backpack and water bottle.

If your child will be new to our class or if your email address has changed, please email me so
that I can add your email address to my list.

If you have any questions at all please feel free to call me at Park Road (980-343-5830) or email me
at ann.palin@cms.k12.nc.us.

See you soon,
Ann Palin
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